
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2023 

Matthew Boedicker 

Benjamin Gambill 

David Habegger 

Brady Harris 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hodge 

Darren Krock 

Kyle LeMar 

Walter Monsauret 

Randy Ransbottom 

Zachariah Russell 

Brad Scott 

Phillip Smith 

Stephanie Stein 

Troy Stockmaster 

Travis Teets 

Nathaniel White 

Dylan Wireman 
 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2023   

David Barton 

J Boedicker 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Aaron Dillard 

Evan Dunbar 

Ryan Hefner 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Danny Keen 

Kenneth Long 

Adam Murray 

Jack Stevenson 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2022  

Tyler Baxter 

Devin Casemier 

Jason Grace 

Edward Gren 

Patrick Hooks 

Henry Hurley 

Joseph Kahle 

Tyler Steward 

Harvey Thornes 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2022 

Justin Bruns 

Cody Evans 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2022 

Anthony Force  
 

 

NEW INSURANCE 

CARDS WILL BE 

COMING IN THE 

MAIL AT THE END 

OF MAY!   

THERE WILL BE NO 

CHANGES TO THE 

PLAN, BUT YOU 

WILL NEED TO 

WATCH THE MAIL 

FOR YOUR NEW 

INSURANCE 

CARDS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

I know that many people still have not renewed their First 

Aid/ CPR certification, and I strongly urge everyone to do so. 

We will have 8 slots open on the Monday, May 8th in person 

training. Remember, you will need to do the online training 

before attending the “Hands on” training. With a $300.00 

participation award upon completion, I hope to see everyone 

renew their training who hasn’t already done so. 
 

We recently did interviews for the next apprenticeship class. 

We are looking forward to working with and training these 

new apprentices as they begin a new career.  
 

Please check the training page to show all the continuing 

education available for all Journeymen. 
 

As always, please let me know if you have any ideas or 

suggestions for classes. 

 

           The Ole’ Guys              

 

The April Local 32 Retirees meeting was well 

attended, as 10 retirees took their Wednesday 

afternoon time to share with old friends. One 

member was back in town from Wyoming and 

shared his stories of grizzly bears roaming outside 

of Yellowstone NP near his farm. There were so 

many varied conversations about old friends, old job 

memories, how to photograph other galaxies, 

hailstones the size of baseballs and a LU 32 

Veteran's plaque possibility, I couldn't keep track.  
 

We took a moment to remember the passing of 

Brothers Mike Willeke and Ben Carey. Join us on 

May 17 and be surprised at the interesting and 

enjoyable time you will have. 
 

 Always be who you are, and say what you feel, 
because people who mind don’t matter, and 
people who matter don’t mind. – Dr. Seuss 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 


